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November 8th, 2010

“ASEAN welcomes the General Elections held on 7
th
 November 2010

in Myanmar as a significant step forward in the implementation of the

7-point  Roadmap  for  Democracy.  ASEAN  encourages  Myanmar to

continue  to  accelerate  the  process  of  national  reconciliation  and

democratisation, for stability and development in the country. ASEAN also stresses the need

for Myanmar to continue to work with ASEAN and the UN in this process. ASEAN stands ready

to assist Myanmar if required and in accordance with the ASEAN Charter.”

ASEAN 2010 - Tin tức - Statement by the Chair of ASEAN on the 7th ... http://asean2010.vn/asean_en/news/36/2DAA2B/Statement-by-the-Chai...

1 of 1 10/11/2010 12:21


